
 
 

 

Update: traffic impacts on Park Village East – 
March to April 2021 
 

Utility surveys on Park Village East - 29 to 30 March 

In early March we carried out CCTV surveys of the utilities beneath Park Village East. Some of 

these surveys could not be completed due to blockages in the pipes. Those surveys that could 

not be completed, have been rescheduled for the 29 and 30 March. These surveys will require 

temporary parking bay suspensions, in the areas marked on the map below, to enable us to 

access the drains.  

 

The CCTV surveys to be carried out on Mornington Terrace, Clarkson Row and Mornington 

Crescent on the 6 and 7 April have been postponed due to the UKPN works in the area. We will 

provide an update once the new dates are confirmed. 

 

Installing ground monitoring equipment – 8 March to 7 May 

We are currently installing ground water monitoring equipment within the footway and 

carriageway on Park Village East. This work, which is being carried out in stages, involves closures 

to the footway and carriage way and parking bay suspensions. Having completed the first stage, 

we have now revised the works programme. We will carry out the next two stages at the same 



 
 
time to complete the works earlier and shorten the duration of the impact on residents. The 

revised works programme and traffic impacts is marked on the map below.  

 

For further details please refer to the original notice Upcoming works in the Camden Cutting 

area 

For more information about HS2 please contact our HS2 Helpdesk team on 08081 434 434 or 

email hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk  

https://s3-eu-west-2.amazonaws.com/commonplace-customer-assets/hs2ineuston/PVE0005-210212-%20Upcoming%20works%20in%20Camden%20Cutting.pdf
https://s3-eu-west-2.amazonaws.com/commonplace-customer-assets/hs2ineuston/PVE0005-210212-%20Upcoming%20works%20in%20Camden%20Cutting.pdf
mailto:hs2enquiries@hs2.org.uk

